
It’s Picnic Time Once Again! Huffs Church is planning a picnic on 

August 14, 2021, from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. The Majestics will provide 

the entertainment from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

We are looking for many volunteers to assist with food prep 

beforehand and serving food & drink during the event. There is a helper 

sign-up sheet in church, or contact: Lisa Kauffman at 610-413-9283 or 

kauffmanschildcare@msn.com. The amount of help we get will 

determine how many different foods can be offered and how successful 

the picnic will be.  

Baked goods are also requested and can be brought to the chapel or park 

on the morning of the 14th, or even at the beginning of the picnic.  

Prep work will begin in the Chapel on: Thursday August 12th - 

6:00 to 9:00 p.m. Friday & Saturday August 13th & 14th 7:00 a.m. to 

Noon. We will need lots of volunteers to serve and fry foods during the 

picnic as well. Two shifts: 3:30-6:00 and 6:00-8:30 p. m.  

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are available to help 

so we know what foods we need to order! Thank you for your time.  


